
Questions Received 2.16.2024 

 

Question:  

May we use ¾ stainless steel full thread rods cut to length in place of using ¾ stainless steel hex 
head bolts where the lengths exceed 20”? 

Reason being that Stainless Steel bolts over 20” are very hard to find and would likely require 
obtaining them from overseas.  

 

Answer: 

Yes, but all cuts must be cleaned to remove all loose material, burrs, ect.  


